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Dear WTS Members: 

A cordial greeting in Christ's Name comes herewith! 

Nine different items of special interest and significant 
import are included in this letter as follows: 

1. The 14th Annual Meeting of the WTS will be held 
November 3-4. 1978, at Mount Vernon Nazarene College, 
Mount Vernon, Ohio. 

2. The 1978 program will be a combination of Biblical 
and Theological themes as they relate to some of 
the Historical concerns which were registered at the 
Huntington Convention last Fall. 

3. Members who attended the 13th Annual Meeting held at 
Huntington College, are urged (if they have not al­
ready done so) to send responses to the papers that 
were read, to Dr. Leon Hynson, Editor, at the earli­
est possible date, for possible inclusion in the 
1978 Journal. 

4. Of special interest to all students in any College, 
University, Seminary or graduate school is that 
Journals may be purchased for $1.00 each or $10.00 
for the full set of 12 Journals (1966-1977), plus 
$1.00 postage & mailing when a full set is ordered. 

5. WTS members who are professors are urged to let their 
students know of this real bargain. Send all orders 
with payment in advance to the Secretary-Treasurer. 

6. Applications for members with payment of dues for 
one year in advance ($8.00 for Full members, $5.00 
for Associate members and $3.00 for Student members) 
may be sent directly to the Membership Chairman, Dr. 
David L. Cubie, Mount Ve~non Nazarene College, 
Martinsburg Road, Mount Vernon, OH 43050. 

7. Membership Dues for 1978 are payable now. A notice 
is enclosed which shows the current status of your 
membership and dues. Please remit your dues to me 
at your earliest convenience, along with the copy 
of the poll we are taking with regard to the time 
and times of the Annual Meeting which may be best. 

8. A new Standing Rule directs that any member who does 
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not pay dues during any given calendar year will not receive 
the Journal the following year. Heretofore, the Journal was 
sent whether a member had paid dues or not until the member 
was placed on the inactive list. 

9. Formal invitations are being accepted by the Executive Com­
mittee for the 1979 Annual Meeting or beyond. These should 
come from the President or chief administrator of a College, 
University, Seminary or other institution and may be sent to 
the President of WTS, Dr. Melvin E. Dieter. 

Thanks for your cooperation and consideration of all the items 
in this letter. Your attention to the interests and support of 
the program of the WTS is sincerely appreciated. May the Lord 
give each of you a great year in the sphere of your special 
labors for the Master! 

In Christian bonds, 

~~!-~ 
Wayne E. Caldwell 
Secretary-Treasurer 

P. S. If you are no longer a student, please let me know this. 
The rule is that when you are no longer a student you may choose 
either an associate or a full relationship in the WTS. Your dues 
would no longer be $3.00, but $5.00 for Associate and $8.00 for 
Full Membership. Thank you for keeping me informed. 

BE CERTAIN TO NOTIFY ME OF A CHANGE OF ADDRESS! 

Any member, in any catagory, who has kept their dues paid in full, 
may, upon retirement, continue in the catagory of membership they 
have maintained and receive all the rights and privileges of WTS 
with no further payment of dues. IF YOU ARE NOW RETIRED FROM 
THE ACTIVE SERVICE YOU WERE IN, PLEASE LET ME KNOW THIS ALSO. 

Also, when you are deceased, let me know, otherwise I shall keep 
on mailing you things to your earthly address. 

MAY THE LORD HASTEN HIS COMING, YET BE MERCIFUL TO ALLI 

WEC 


